
Families of the 
LaLiberte  Elementary School 

are invited to

Family STEM Night
Join us for an evening of Science,

Technology, Engineering, and Math for
your young learner.

Monday, January 29, 2024
5:30-7:30pm

LaLiberte School Cafeteria 

Note: The activity will take approximately 30 minutes
to complete. Please arrive no later than 7pm.

Sponsored by:
LPO

RaynWater STEAM

 Children must be accompanied by at least one adult throughout the whole night.

Not affiliated with BRRSD.


